
New Host and
Servers!

In order to make visiting the DWF more

pleasurable we have moved to a new host

with much faster servers!  If you haven't

visited in a while drop by and see for yourself!

 DWF Hosting Fundraiser Auction

 Based on feedback from our

members and moderators we'll

be hosting a fundraiser auction

to ensure that the DWF can

remain ad free and hosted on

fast servers going forward.

 A few items have already been

listed and can be viewed on the

Auctions Page!  Check them out I'm sure there will be something listed that you

like!

If you have an item you would like to donate please contact our admin or one of

our moderators.  

New Site Supporter Section!



Along with Site Supporter Only forums a new section has been created that

contains information such as articles, ads, price lists which has been compiled

since the DWF was started.  If you are a Dan Wesson fan the cost of becoming a

site supporter is a small price to pay for amount of information that is available.

The follow categories are now available to Site Supporters!

Advertisements

Articles

Calendars - Images from past DWF calendars

Dan Wesson Historical Information

Manuals

Model Information

Patents

Photos

Production Numbers

Price Lists

Reloading Information

Serial Number Registry - Used for determining your revolvers age.

DWF Redesign

The DWF has been redesigned

to make navigating the site

easier.  Current news and

information about the DWF is

now posted to the home

page. The features below have

been incorporated into the site

in the last couple of months:



Shopping Cart - A new shopping cart was added to simplify DWF

purchases!

Site Supporters - Site Supporters only area where they can view the archive

of information that has been assembled.

Newsletters - Added the ability to send out newsletters to members.

Issues and Feature Request - added the ability to members to quickly

report issues and request new features.  These options can be access at the

bottom of each page.

These are just a few of the features that have been added.  We hope you will drop

by and check them out!

DWF T-Shirts!

Support your DWF Pride by

wearing the new t-shirt!  We

haven't had a t-shirt for a few

years and I'm pleased to over

these!  The deadline for

reserving your t-shirt has been

moved to Wednesday, May 30th. Reserve yours now!


